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DMM Carabiner Product Recall 

It has come to the attention of members of the 

UAG Core Group that DMM International Ltd have 

recently issued two documents relating to a 

possibility of dysfunction in the locking mechanisms 

of some of their carabiners. 

 

On the 11th September 2015 a Product Safety 

Warning was published, and this was followed on 

14th September 2015 by a Product Recall Notice. 

 

Full details of the DMM products affected are 

included in the two attached documents, and 

further updated information is expected over the 

following days. 


